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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Hatch Valley 

Public Schools’ Board of Education may be present at the DACC 

Advisory Board meeting to be held at 6:00 p.m. on the 2nd of May 

2024. The meeting will be available by webcast via Zoom 

(https://nmsu.zoom.us/j/93033167426)  
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

     Dated at Hatch, New Mexico, May 1, 2024 

     /s/ Richard Marquez, President 

     Board of Education 

     Hatch Valley Public Schools 

 

   


